From: Joel Schneider

To: Jose Trevino
Date: January 20, 2009

Subject: FCC file number 0672-EX-ST-2008

Message:
Dear Mr. Burtle

We are an EMC testing facility that over the last several years has been doing European CE mark
radiated immunity testing on large vehicles that do not fit in our shield rooms. Orignally, the FCC person
in charge advised us to submit for an STA when the testing was scheduled. Then, about 2 years ago,
FCC staffing prevented them from getting to the submittals in time, and we were advised to submit for a 6
month STA instead, as that is the maximum time for STA. We actually test maybe one or two days a
month. If my submittal erroneously asked for a time of longer than 6 months, that is my mistake. Please
advise me as to what my next step should be - is it too late to amend the 0672-ex-st-2008 submittal?
Can | submit a new submittal for 6 month STA? Other option? Thanks in advance.



